
 

 
In-Person Instruction Plan 
 
Following the guidance from the Indiana Department of Health and after consultation with the 
Marion County Health Department, Damar Charter Academy will continue to implement this In-
Person Instruction Plan from February 27th, 2022 moving forward into the 2022-2023 school 
year. 
 
This plan will be updated and revised as conditions change and recommendations/requirements 
are issued from the CDC, Indiana Department of Health and Marion County Health 
Department.   
 
The latest guidance supersedes previous guidance. 
 
Please visit ourshot.in.gov or call 211 to schedule a vaccine.  Vaccines are also available at 
health care providers and local pharmacies.   
 
In accordance with the latest guidance from the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) beginning 
Monday, February 28th, 2022 mask wearing will be optional on DCA buses.  As a reminder, 
masks are no longer required in the classrooms or the school building, it is up to the 
parents/guardians. 
 
For further information, the Indiana Department of Health has issued COVID-19 guidance for K-
12 schools.  This information can be found at https://marionhealth.org/homeslider/latest-on-
coronavirus/    
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